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CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Welcome to our weekly news sheet!  
 
 

A Sunday school class for children age 2-Preschool is 

currently being held on the 1
st
 and 3

rd
 Sundays of each 

month. The classroom is on the upper level. Children’s 

church is held on the 2
nd

 and 4
th
 Sunday of the month 

during morning service for ages 4 yrs-4
th
 grade. For more 

information, please contact Donna Parcell or another 

member of our Nurture Team.   

 

The youth Sunday school class continues to meet via zoom 

at 9 am every Sunday, with the exception of the 1
st
 Sunday 

of the month when they teach the nursery class. 
 

Our Hybrid library class is meeting on the 1
st
 and 3

rd
 

Sunday of each month. Please feel free to reach out with 

questions to either Jane Spigel or Dave Whetstone.   
 

Our adult Fellowship Hall Sunday School class meets 

every Sunday at 9 a.m. 
 

 
This Sunday we joyfully welcome Bob Kettering to our 

worship service, he will be sharing a message focusing on 

sharing the light of Christ to our community and world. 

 

This Sunday on April 14
th

, the nurture team is sponsoring 

a covered dish meal after church!  We are excited to 

share this time of food and fellowship with you! 

 

Thank you to the PBJ sandwich makers 

who continue to help prepare 

sandwiches for Operation Bread drop all 

your hard work is appreciated.   

 

The April issue of Ripples is currently available in The 

Narthex. 

 

Join Everence for a Medicare and Social Security 

seminar on April 15
th

 this Monday at 6:30pm at 

Souderton Mennonite Church, to gain clarity and 

confidence in retirement. You’ll find a comfortable and 

informative session with the goal to help you take the next 

clear and confidence steps in retirement. Learn more at: 

//everence.com/souderton or call 215-703-0111. 

 

 

 

It is renewal time for The Messenger. If you no longer 

wish to receive this monthly magazine, or if you wish to 

be added and receive your own subscription, please let 

Ashley in the church office know by May 15
th

. [Note: 

Indian Creek Church pays for your subscription to 

this denominational magazine, so we’d appreciate 

knowing if you are no longer interested.] 

 

 

 Men's Fellowship Breakfast will 

be held this Saturday at 8 am in the 

Church Fellowship hall unless 

announced otherwise."We are 

hoping to build lasting bonds among 

men of all ages regardless of their place on life's journey 

or if they do or do not practice religion.  It is an 

opportunity to be among men of good will." 

 

 

The “Welcome+Worthy,” 

conference goers can participate 

in a variety of events and 

activities designed to “unite, 

strengthen, and equip the Church 

of the Brethren to follow Jesus.” 

On July 3
rd

-7
th
 in Michigan. If interested please contact 

Dennis Moyer or there is more information on the bulletin 

board in the Narthex. 

 

 

“Thanks to everyone who is helping 

the children of our community to 

have food on weekends!” This will 

continue on the first Thursday of 

each month throughout the school 

year. See Pat Lane if you are interested. 

 

 

This educational forum will be held on May 15
th

 , if  

interested please check the poster on the bulletin board in 

the Narthex for more information. 

 

http://www.iccob.org/


Save the date(s) and watch for more details:  

 

The Spring Congregational Forum will be held Sunday 

April 21
st
, following the morning service. 

 

On Wednesday, May 1
st
  Older Adults Luncheon at 

Yoder's in New Holland. Registration ends April 24
th
 and 

the price is $23 per person. You can register online at ane-

cob.org or by filling out a registration form from the sing-

up table. On the bottom of the sign up sheet is a option for 

car pooling if interested. 

 

On Saturday, May 18
th

 at 2:00 pm is  in the Women’s 

Fellowship Tea. Children are welcome to attend. If 

interested there is a sign-up sheet in the Narthex. 

 

Wawa hoagie coupons are still available for purchase to 

support our Wee Folk Nursery School. Each coupon is 

$5.00 and good for one “shortie” hoagie. To purchase, 

please contact the church office or Carol-Joyce Anton.  

 

 

Our choir will be singing 

at Arbor Square, this 

Thursday at 6:30 pm. Our 

Church family and friends are 

welcome to attend. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

THIS WEEK’S CALENDAR 
 

Sun: Fellowship Hall SS Class in Person   9:00 am 

Youth SS class via zoom          9:00 am 

Worship Service      10:00 am 

      (These services are also streamed on Facebook Live  

and posted later on our website www.iccob.org ) 

Church Meal (after service) 

Tues: Leadership Meeting     7:00 pm 

Thurs: Choir at Arbor Square     6:30 pm 

Sat: Men’s Breakfast       8:00 am

             

Note: Facebook Live events are on our ICCOB Facebook 

page, www.facebook.com/indiancreekcob/live/ 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS             

          

Spring Congregational Forum         Apr 21 

Search Committee Meeting         Apr 22 

Jubilee Breakfast         Apr 30 

Older Adult Lucheon          May 1 

Bean Bag            May 2 

After church (taco bar)          May 5 

Nurture Meeting           May 6 

PBJ             May 7 

MRC            May 9 

Deacon Meeting           May 9 

Stewardship Meeting        May 14 

 Loss and Longing Moms       May 14 

Witness/Worship Meeting       May 14 
 

OFFERING REMINDERS 
 

Offering for Operating 

[Weekly Operating amount needed to  

meet 2024 Budget]               $4,644.00 

Offering plates are in the back of the sanctuary each week 

for your financial support.  Online giving is also available. 

Thank you for your faithful giving. 
 
 

If you would like to provide flowers in the sanctuary for 

our worship service some Sunday—whether in honor or 

memory of someone, in celebration of a special occasion, 

or simply out of gratitude to God or the congregation, 

please contact the church office in advance. 

http://www.iccob.org/
http://www.facebook.com/indiancreekcob/live/

